
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Doggart for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 21 November 2019 

  Following my motion to Council of 22 November 2018 

requesting officers to report to the Transport and 

Environment Committee about programming construction 

work around the Princes Street Gardens Christmas Market 

and attractions to ensure there is: 

1. A dignified no-work cordon around the Garden of 

Remembrance; and 

2. A delay in the erection of high structures until after 

Armistice Day and Remembrance Sunday in 2019. 

Could the Convenor state: 

Question (1) When was the report presented to Transport and 

Environment Committee? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Has there been a dignified no-work cordon in place? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Has the erection of high structures been delayed until after 

Armistice Day 2019? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


